
MUST CARRY ELECTION NOTICE 

     
WEPH – TV49 

August 25, 2014 
                                              
OFFICE MANAGER 
Cable One Inc. 
1314 North Third St. 3rd Floor 
Phoenix, AZ  85004 
              
 
                                                         CERTIFIED MAIL # ____________  
 
 
Dear Current Office Manager: 
 
In accordance with Section 76.64(f)(2) of the FCC’s carriage election rules, Christian 
Television Network, Inc., hereby elects mandatory carriage on all of your cable systems 
serving the Columbus-Tupelo-West Point, MS DMA for television station WEPH-TV, 
licensed to the city of Tupelo, MS for the three-year election cycle beginning January 1, 
2015 and ending December 31, 2017.  
 
Pursuant to Section 76.57 (a) and (e) of the FCC’s carriage election rules, WEPH-TV 
advises that it elects to be carried on all of your systems on the same channel it is 
presently on. If this is not possible, we would like to discuss with you an alternative 
channel that is mutually acceptable and in the same grouping with other local stations.  
 
The name of the station’s contact person for the purposes of this letter and other coverage 
issues is Tracey Morton.  The address for official correspondence with the station is 
WEPH-TV49,  P.O. Box 2056, Tupelo, MS  38803. 
 
We look forward to a mutually beneficial relationship and would like to work with your 
organization on any promotional videos or marketing pieces to help promote and market 
each other. If you have any ideas or questions, please feel free to contact me at (662) 401-
7717 or email me at tmorton.wephtv49@gmail.com. Or if you prefer, visit our website, 
wephtv.com, which can provide you with other information you may need. 
 

 
Sincerely, 

 
 

 
Tracey S. Morton 
General Manager – WEPH TV 49 
P.O. Box 2056  
(662) 401-7717 


